
 

 

         
Grovehill Future Project 

c/o M Devlin 

         170 St Agnells Lane 

         Hemel Hempstead 

         HP2 6EQ 

Mr James Doe 

Assistant Director 

Planning, Development and Regeneration 

Dacorum Borough Council 

The Forum, Marlowes, 

Hemel Hempstead, Herts HP1 1DN 

         13th March 2017 

Dear Mr Doe, 

Submission of ‘Grovehill Future Neighbourhood Plan’ 

The Grovehill Future Neighbourhood Forum hereby formally submits its Neighbourhood Plan 

and accompanying documentation for your consideration.  We include to following 

documents, in accordance with legislation, as set out below: 

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (SI No. 637) Part 5 Paragraph 

15 (1). States 

(1) Where a qualifying body submits a plan proposal to the local planning authority, it must 
include- 

 a map or statement which identifies the area to which the proposed neighbourhood 
development plan relates. 

 a consultation statement; (a) 1992 c.14. 7.  

 the proposed neighbourhood development plan. 

 a statement explaining how the proposed neighbourhood development plan meets 
the requirements of paragraph 8 of Schedule 4B to the 1990 Act. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Devlin 

Chairman 

 

Encl. 

project

the


